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DALLAS--Dr. S. William Stanbury, Professor of Medicine at the University of 

Manchester and Director of the Wellcome Metabolic Ward, Manchester Royal Infirmary, 

will serve as this year's Henry M. Winans Memorial lecturer at the University of 

Texas Southwestern Medical School and Baylor University Medical Center. 

Dr. Stanbury will talk on the nature of bone disorders which occur in patients 

with advanced kidney disease (Axotaemic Renal Osteodystrophy) at 11 a,m. Thursday, 

May 23, before medical school faculty, students and interested physicians at 

Parkland Memorial Hospital, Dr. Charles C. Sprague, dean of Southwestern Medical 

School, announced. 

In addition, he will present a seminar to the Department of Internal Medicine 

on a special form of diarrhea (Congenital Chloridorrhoea and the Significance of 

the Faecal Electrolytes) and will deliver a third talk at the Baylor University 

Medical Center. 

Dr. Stanbury's appearance is made possible by Southwestern Medical Foundation 

from its Winans Professorship Fund . The Fund was established in 1966 by friends 

and former patients in honor of the late distinguished physician and teacher, Dr. 

Henry M. Winans. 

Dr. Stanbury is the second lecturer to appear under sponsorship of the Winans 

Fund. Dr. Louis G. Welt, professor and chairman of the Department of Medicine at 

the University of North Carolina School of Medicine, was the first. 



"Dr. Stanbury is principally interested in diseases of bone, and will be 

talking on those bone disorders associated with advanced kidney disease," 

said Dr. Donald W. Seldin, chairman of the Department of Internal Medicine at 

Southwestern Medical School. 

"He was one of the first to recommend that parathyroid glands be removed 

in very selected cases where autonomous hyperparathyroidism complicates kidney 

failure," commented Dr. Seldin. 

Dr. Stanbury graduated M.B. and Ch.B. from Victoria University of 

Manchester with first class honors and distinction in physiology, pharmacology, 

pathology, bacteriology, forensic medicine, hygiene and public health, surgery 

and medicine. 

He has held a number of positions with the Manchester Royal Infirmary 

and University of Manchester and was in 1951-52 a Rockefeller Travelling Fellow 

in Medicine at Presbyterian Hospital and Columbia University. Dr. Stanbury is 

a member of the Association of Physicians of Great Britain and Ireland, Inter-

national Society of Internal Medicine, Medical Research Society, Renal 

Association and Bone and Tooth Society. 

He is the author of a considerable number of medical papers published in 

British and American journals. 
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(Note to Editors: If anyone wants an interview with Dr. Stanbury, contact 

Bob Fenley at ME 1-3220) 


